
 

  

Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc. 
Republic Plaza 
370 – 17 Street, Suite 1700 
Denver, Colorado 
United States  80202 

t 303.623.2300 
f 303.623.2400 
www.encana.com 

March 1, 2012 
 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
RE: Request for Exigent Approval per Rule 303.l.(1) and 303.l.(2) 
 Melbon Ranch 3B-17H: SWSW-Sec.17-T2N-R65W, Weld County, Colorado 

API #: TBD 
Form 2 Doc #: 400256084 
Location ID#: TBD - MELBON RANCH 62N65W / SWSW HZ PAD 

 Form 2A Doc #: 400256085 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Encana Oil &Gas (USA) Inc. (“Encana”) respectfully requests the Director to expedite the approval of the subject 
location due to exigent circumstances as documented in section 303.l.(1) and 303.l.(2).   
 
Encana received approval of the Melbon Ranch 3A-17H Form 2 on November 6, 2011. Originally, this well was 
grouped with 4 directional wells on a pad in the NWSW of Section 17 T2N-R65W and has a proposed lateral 
trajectory running west to east. In addition, the Melbon Ranch 4A-17H (API # 05-123-34624) was grouped with 5 
directional wells in the NESE of Section 17 T2N-R65W having a lateral trajectory of east to west. Encana plans 
to replace the Melbon Ranch 4A-17H location with the Melbon Ranch 3B-17H well. Since the original approval, 
it has been determined that Encana would like both of the proposed lateral trajectories running west to east. 
Encana is unable to adjust the drilling schedule at this time to allow additional time for the Melbon Ranch 3A-
17H and 3B-17H APD’s to be approved.   
 
It is Encana’s intent to drill the Melbon Ranch 3A-17H and Melbon Ranch 3B-17H back to back with an 
approximate spud date of March 15, 2012.  Encana currently has a rig in this same section drilling directional 
wells on 3 separate pads. The purpose for the current placement of the Melbon Ranch horizontal wells on our 
drilling schedule is that we would like to coordinate drilling and completion efforts with the other 3 directional 
pads currently being drilled in the section. By coordinating our operations both on the surface and subsurface, 
Encana believes it will mitigate any potential risk or conflict associated with drilling and stimulating the 
horizontal and directional wells back to back.  
 
Furthermore, it is Encana’s preference as well as the surface owners’ preference that all the wells currently 
proposed on this property are drilled simultaneously. Consolidating our operations to one given time period will 
limit our impact to the surface owners’ current and future operations on the lands. Drilling and completion 
operations will commence successively, reducing truck traffic as well as future surface disturbance on the 
property. 
 



 

Inability to move to the subject Melbon Ranch pad as proposed will result in excessive drilling rig standby 
charges. Encana does not currently have another horizontal pad that is ready to be drilled for this rig. Exigent 
approval of the Melbon Ranch horizontal wells would allow Encana time to obtain all necessary permits for the 
next set of wells and avoid exorbitant rig standby charges.  
 
Signed waivers of Rule 305.c from both the surface owner and local government designee (Weld County) are 
attached. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
Very truly yours, 
ENCANA OIL & GAS (USA) INC. 
 

 
Jennifer Lind 
Regulatory Analyst 








